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ABSTRACT 
 
Mike Atkin will facilitate a Thursday afternoon discussion of new data requirements for the 
financial industry, in the wake of the recent financial crisis.  Topics to be covered include an 
pverview (map) of the regulatory environment in US and Europe and recent developments related 
to establishing an Office of Financial Research in the US, new regulatory framework in Europe, 
Omnibus Directive, and implications for financial institutions. 
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Financial Information Markets Association (SIFMA), the Association of National Numbering 
Agencies (ANNA) and the UK Reference Data User Group (RDUG). He was also a member of 
the SEC’s Advisory Committee on Market Data and a member of both ISO TC68 and ANSI 
X9D. Mike has been the Managing Director of the EDM Council since February 2006. 
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